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Dear Premier, 

TAFE NSW is vital for our state’s post-COVID recovery. It 
is time to stop the relentless job cuts on what is one of 
the world’s best vocational training operations.

TAFE NEEDS:
1. to be fully funded by government
2. no tuition fees, no student loans
3. �to be the centre of our economy
4. �trained and skilled staff
5. �up-to-date facilities with permanent, well-supported staff.
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